
 

 
 

 

Working Collaboratively to Fund 
Water Infrastructure Needs 
STATE AND FOUNDATION WATER 
FINANCE PARTNERSHIPS 

“Working together 
to raise awareness 
about the value of 

water infrastructure 
investments can 

encourage innovation 
and strengthen 

community health.” 

June 23 at 12:00-1:00 Eastern Time 

Communities across the country range in abilities to successfully 
navigate fnancial options for drinking water, wastewater, and 
stormwater infrastructure. The process of accessing funding and 
fnancing can be a barrier to investing in water infrastructure, 
especially for resource-constrained and smaller communities. 
These water sector investments can be crucial to supporting local 
jobs and protecting public health in the community. 

State-level funders and philanthropic foundations have a unique 
opportunity to revitalize water infrastructure in communities 
needing it most. With these public and private funds working 
together, critical funding gaps in the water sector can be 
addressed. 

You are invited to attend a one-hour webinar to learn about ways 
coordination between funding agencies is occurring in states 
across the country. The webinar will also discuss opportunities 
for state-level agencies to partner with foundations on water 
infrastructure investments. 

Register at https://rossstrategic.zoom.us/webinar/ 
register/WN_sMMZR03fSxGnzAsd4Hrbtg 

SPEAKERS 

Tara Johnson 

EPA’s Water Finance Center 

Jalonne White-Newsome 

Senior Program Ofcer, Environment Program, Kresge Foundation 

Bret Weingart 

Assistant Director, Utilities Department, City of Oklahoma City 

Joe Freeman 

Chief of Financial Assistance Division, Oklahoma Water Resources 
Board 
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